
he sixth annual 

Cruze Family 

Golf tournament 

is scheduled to be played 

the weekend of June 26th 

and 27th.   
 

Sources indicate that the 

tournament will be played in 

either Buffalo or Chaska Mn.  

Both cities have excellent 

courses.  Both are challenging 

with difficult and yet picturesque 

holes.  The lay of the land in 

Chaska offers a particular challenge 

while the water in Buffalo is 

unforgiving.  As of yet, we don’t 

know which city will be selected to 

host it. 

 

The format of the tournament will be 

roughly the same as in prior years.  

An unofficial practice round can be 

played on the Friday just prior to the 

weekend.  Saturday, is the first 

official practice round.  Sunday is the 

scheduled day for the tournament.   

 

Should the 

tournament not be 

able to be played on 

Sunday, (i.e. bad 

weather), the 

Saturday round will 

count.  Therefore, it’s 

best to play your best 

round on both days, 

“just in case.” 

 

Yes, God gave us 

umbrellas for the rain.  

But He also gave us 

lightening to show us 

the way to the 

clubhouse. 

 

Imagine walking down this fairway.   

Imagine smelling the fresh air.  

Imagine watching the shadows sliding 

on the edge of the fairway.  

 

Can you hear the leaves rustling?  Did 

you hear that distant “knocking” of 

wood?  Did you hear someone yell  

“Hey, anyone see where it went?” 

 

Get into a family game where no one 

asks for mercy because they know 

none will be given.  Get into a family 

game where when you someone tells 

you “nice shot” they really mean 

“man, you are one lucky dude”.  Get 

into a family game where everyone 

knows your score before you’ve added 

it up. 

 

No entry fee, only “green fees”, tees,  

and golf balls.  To 

enter,  call Roger at 612

-926-3198.  

Registration will be 

held open until June 

4th.  Don’t miss it. 

Imagine! 

April 1999 

es, this is your 

last chance to 

get your name 

on the Cruze Family 

golf trophy in the 19th 

century. 

 
It’s probably the upper 

Midwest's best known 

invitational and is again 

scheduled for late June.  It’s 

open to all direct descendents 

(and their spouses) of Carl and 

Leona Cruze.   

 

The Cruze Family Invitational 

tournament has gone very well in past 

years.  Each year anticipation for the 

tournament has grown.  Each year 

players begin preparing for it earlier and 

earlier. 

 

This year, the tournament may come to 

be known as the “War of the walking 

wounded.”  Art is complaining of tennis 

elbow (probably the direct result of 

marathon sessions of Blackjack and 

Madden 64 Football games).  Greg is 

still suffering from the effects of his 

recent back surgery.  The doctor said 

that he’s had a weak back for some time 

(like we needed a doctor to tell us that). 

 

Roger is complaining about a broken 

finger.  Says he broke it fixing a flat tire 

and it’s affected his swing.  Some  say 

his problems go a lot deeper than just a 

sore finger. 

 

John hasn’t called in with a disability 

yet.  We can only assume that he’s still 

in fair shape.  Vegas’ smart money is on 

John to win it all this year if he can 

keep a cool head.                                           
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